

## **City Manager Candidate Withdraws from Negotiations**

**SeaTac, WA (August 29)** - On Tuesday, August 28, 2018, in a Special City Council Meeting, the Councilmembers acknowledged the withdrawal of City Manager candidate Christopher Dennis. Earlier this month, the Council unanimously approved Dennis as the top pick of 43 candidates for the City Manager position. The City was in the process of contract negotiations when Dennis informed the City that he had accepted another position.

The City Council indicated it would reopen the City Manager search process. Timing and other details of the new process are still being worked out. Current City Manager Joseph Scorcio has agreed to delay his retirement, at the Council's request, and extend his administrative duties with the City until a new City Manager is on-board. Scorcio has spent nearly six years with the City of SeaTac including time as the Community and Economic Development Director.

## About the City of SeaTac:

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,140\*. The City is a vibrant community, economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. \*2017

###

**Media Contact:** Government Relations and Communications Manager Kyle Moore 206.973.4812